From: Brigid Kowalczyk <bak.aa47 @gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 9:52 AM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: Trinitas building project on Pontiac Trail

I recommend a NO vote on the building project behind my house. I dread the loss of nature
behind me but to replace it with the density of housing units suggested and never modified
by Trinitas is hard to take. A retaining pond is scheduled to be placed right next to my
property, I am concerned about the potential for flooding which has never happened where I
am!

T am concerned about the traffic on Pontiac Trail which is already difficult at times during
the daily commute. I am also concerned about the noise from a student population in their
public spaces which will also be close to my property.

Progress cannot be halted but does it have to be so discordant that no one will appreciate
it? What if even UM students don't want to live 2-3 miles from their classrooms, friends,
shopping, and the local watering holes? Then what happens to the buildings?

Brigid
Kowalczyk
459 Skydale Dr.
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